
ALL SAINTS, OLD GLOSSOP, AND ST MARY CROWNED, GLOSSOP
THE ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF NOTTINGHAM
REGISTERED OFFICE: WILLSON HOUSE, 25 DERBY ROAD, NOTTINGHAM. NG1 5AW

COMPANY NUMBER 7151646 CHARITY NUMBER 1134449

SIXTH SUNDAY OF 2022
ALSO RACIAL JUSTICE SUNDAY

SUNDAY 13TH FEBRUARY 2022

Racial Justice Sunday – 13th February

This is very much a call for all Christians to

engage in the righteous struggle for racial justice

because racial justice is everyone’s business.

The Bible has a lot to say about justice because

as God’s Word, it reflects God’s heart for

justice. It can be argued that we should love

justice because God does!

Racism and racial discrimination are justice issues

because they deny basic justice and human

dignity to women and men who are made in the

image of God.

Equally, they are sinful because, among other

issues, they assume all are not equal before God

and are not part of God’s family.

Prayer for Racial Justice Sunday

Come, Holy Spirit, show us your beauty,

reflected in all the peoples of the earth,

so that we may discover anew

that all are important and all are necessary,

different faces of the one humanity

that God so loves. Amen.

Lent and Easter Liturgies:

There will be an open meeting next Saturday,

February 19th, to discuss planning of the liturgies

for Lent, and for the Easter Triduum, the most

solemn part of our liturgical year.

The meeting will be at 7pm (after the Vigil Mass)

in the Parish Room (Sacristy) at All Saints church

and everyone is welcome to attend and join in.

A date for your diary:

The Prayer Group has arranged for Philip

McParland to come for a retreat in daily life on

the theme of Experiencing the Friendship of

Jesus. The retreat is on Saturday 26th February at

St Mary’s Hall, from 10.30am until 3.00pm.

Entrance is free - any donations towards Philip’s

expenses would be gratefully received.

Bring your own lunch. Refreshments will be

provided. All are welcome. Information about

Philip is at https://www.philipmcparland.com/

FAIRTRADE FORTNIGHT:

21st February to 6th March 2022

For two weeks each year at the end of

February and start of March, thousands of

individuals, companies and groups across the

UK come together to share the stories of the

people who grow our food and drinks, mine our

gold and who grow the cotton in our clothes,

people who are often exploited and

underpaid.

In 2022, our online Choose the World you Want

Festival will return from 21st February to 6th

March. Last year’s festival saw campaigners,

shoppers, students and businesses come

together in a show of support for the farmers

behind our food on the front line of the climate

crisis.

From online panels to bake-offs and coffee

mornings over 50 virtual events took place as

part of our virtual festival, with supporters

sharing the power of Fairtrade and what needs

to happen next to ensure farmers and workers

are put front and centre of conversations on

how to tackle the climate crisis.

The COVID-19 pandemic has shown us more

than ever how interconnected we are globally.

This interconnection is at the very heart of the

Fairtrade message and is where your role

begins.

You are part of the Fairtrade movement, and

you have the power to drive long-term change,

not only with your shopping choices but with

your support in spreading the message.

Find our more at: www.fairtrade.org

Fairtrade Breakfast:

Get together with your friends for the Fairtrade

Breakfast at Central Methodist Church, Chapel

St, Glossop, SK13 8AT, on Tuesday 22nd February

between 8am and 10am. Support our brothers

and sisters who need our help.
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The Week Ahead (ASC = All Saints Church, SMH = St Mary’s Hall, SMC = St Mary’s Church)

Parish Mass Book: This weekend’s Readings: p.139, Gloria p. 9, Creed p.12

Saturday 12th

6.00pm,
Feria
ASC Holy Mass (Vigil Mass) (The People of the Parishes)

Sunday 13th

9.15am,
11.15am,

Sixth Sunday of 2022

SMC Holy Mass (A Mass of Thanksgiving (PB))
ASC Holy Mass (Bernard & Dominic Rowbottom RIP (GR))

Monday 14th

10.00am,

SS Cyril, Monk, and Methodius, Bishop, Patrons of Europe
ASC Holy Mass (Gwen Eyre RIP – Anniversary (MM))

Tuesday 15th Feria
Fr Martin will offer Holy Mass today for J & SG Watts RIP (D&MT)

Wednesday 16th

9.00am,

Feria
ASC Holy Mass (P.B. – Special Intention (MT))
Please pray for today’s meeting of the clergy of our deanery

Thursday 17th

10.00am,
Seven Holy Founders of the Servite Order

SMC Holy Mass (Jane Walsh – Special Intention (AW))
Please pray for the Maintenance Committee Meeting which takes place this
evening

Friday 18th

10.00am,
7.00pm,

Feria
SMC Holy Mass (Lily O’Neill RIP)
SMH Prayer Group

Saturday 19th

10.00-10.30am,
6.00pm,
7.00pm,

Feria
ASC Confessions, Please come dressed for the weather as you may need to wait outside

ASC Holy Mass (Vigil Mass) (John Elliott RIP (LD))

ASC Meeting to discuss the planning of the Liturgy for Lent and the Easter Triduum in
the Parish Room

Sunday 20th

9.15am,
11.15am,

Seventh Sunday of 2022

SMC Holy Mass (Mellor, Burke and Leech families RIP (DL))
ASC Holy Mass (The People of the Parishes)

High Peak Confirmation Programme:

Confirmation is the Sacrament where you receive the gifts of the Holy Spirit through the imposition of
hand and anointing with oils by the bishop, bringing you deeper into communion with the Church.

Confirmation for our candidates this year will be celebrated on June 14th.

The preparation programme begins in March, with sessions during March, April and May in Glossop on
Sunday evenings.

If you are in Year 8 or above and would like to be confirmed, please ask either:

Father Martin, Christine Hulley or Liz Nash for an application form.

Further details of the programme are on the form.

GLOSSOP ROSARY:

We are continuing the Rosary on Monday 14th February with the Glorious Mysteries.


